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Roberta DiMezza

From: castal <alorpat@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 1:38 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: brandonpotterri@gmail.com
Subject: Testimony to support bill H7051

Dear Protectors To Our Health & Welfare Leaders, 

Please do what is right by supporting Brandon Potters bill H-7051. 

ELIMINATE ANY OUTDOOR GUN RANGE NEXT TO A SCHOOL OR OUR CHILDREN, NOW OR IN THE FUTURE. 

With all the data on record from current city council testimonies by Students,Teachers,Doctors,and Local  Residences, 
and a undisputed study done by Brown University, one of the leading Ivy League colleges in our nation, many news 
articles in local papers to the most recent article in the New York Times Health section. 

The evidence is overwhelming. THE SOUND OF UNANOUNCED AUTOMATIC GUNFIRE IS HARMIFULL TO YOUR HEALTH 
AND EFFECTS YOUR ABILTY TO TEACH, LEARN, or CONCENTRATE. 

Please be the voice we need for our children’s health and wellbeing. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Alfred W Schoeninger Sn 

 


